

Benefactor Recognition by Club President or designee

Rotary is grateful to the thousands of devoted friends, leaders, and problem solvers whose generosity provides perpetual support that enables The Foundation to do good in the world beyond their lifetimes.

The Trustees encourage each Club President to make a brief presentation at a meeting or event to thank new Benefactors. In addition to expressing gratitude for the donor's generosity, this public recognition promotes awareness of The Rotary Foundation Endowment and inspires others to consider how they can change the world through Rotary. Recognition items include a certificate and Benefactor insignia to be worn with a Paul Harris Fellow, Multiple Paul Harris Fellow, or Rotary membership pin.

<u>Prior to making any announcement or presentation, please verify with donors</u> that they are comfortable with a public presentation.

Suggested Presentation Remarks

Invite the donor/s to the front.

On behalf of The Rotary Foundation Trustees, I would like to recognize <u>First and last name/s</u> for strengthening the future impact of our organization.

This certificate and insignia is a testament to your generous support of Rotary's Endowment, which will provide generations of Rotarians with the resources they need to improve lives in communities around the world for the next century and beyond.

Fellow Rotarians, please join me in thanking the newest Benefactor/s of The Rotary Foundation with a round of applause.